
Page 1 of 2 
 

Ricardo Beas 
1361 Mountain View Lane 

Chula Vista, California 
619-621-5899 

RicardoBeaV@hotmail.com 
USPS CR# 7017 2620 0000 6914 0120 

Sent via email: President@LLU.edu 
August 24, 2019 

Dr. Richard H. Hart 
President, Loma Linda University 
24851 Circle Dr. 
Loma Linda, CA 92354 
- - - - - - - -  
CC DISTRIBUTION: 
Ted N. C. Wilson, President, Seventh-Day Adventist Church 
--- https://www.facebook.com/PastorTedWilson, info@contact.adventist.org  
Dr. Wonha Kim, Loma Linda University 
--- WonKim@llu.edu 
Mrs. Dorit Reiss 
--- reissd@uchastings.edu 
ABC, CBS, NBC, CNN & FOX Networks 
--- news.tips@abc.com, evening@cbsnews.com 
    chuck.westerheide@nbcuni.com, asknewsource@cnn.com 
    https://hannity.com/contact, https://www.facebook.com/RushLimbaugh   
ICAN & Children’s Health Defense 
--- whistleblower@icandecide.org, https://childrenshealthdefense.org/about-us/contact 

 

RE: REQUEST TO DEBATE THE VACCINE CONTROVERSY 

 
Dear Dr. Hart, 
 
As you know, I visited your university on August 15, 2019, on the day that Dorit Reiss and Dr. Wonha 
Kim were going to do a presentation in favor of SB 276, and I was hopeful that the presentation would 
go on as originally scheduled, and that I would have an opportunity to present my position showing 
why SB 276 should be defeated, to be presented in any question and answer segment allowed.  
 
SOME PEOPLE DON’T REALIZE THIS: If passed, SB 276 will effectively eliminate all medical 

exemptions (no physician will dare to issue one for fear of losing their license, or jail!) for children that 
have been injured by vaccines in the past, or are immune-suppressed, as well as eliminating medical 
exemptions for siblings of such vaccine-injured children. The text of SB 277, which eliminated personal 
and religious rights to avoid vaccination, technically means: You must be vaccine-injured in order to 
avoid vaccination. Now SB 276 takes it one step further. It would mean: Even if you are seriously 
injured by a vaccine, you still must continue getting all CDC “recommended” vaccines, maybe 
with the exemption of the one that caused the most severe “authorized” adverse reaction -- 
until your body, mind, soul and spirit -- The Temple of God -- can take it no more!  
 
Once it was clear to me that Mrs. Reiss’s conference was not taking place, I visited both you and Dr. 
Kim to see if you would give me an opportunity to express my views to you and to request that you 
allow me and other Advocates Against Forced Vaccination to present our views at your university 
campus on the supposed safety of vaccines, as well as to discuss the actual violation of our personal, 
conscience, medical and religious rights, which both SB 277 and SB 276 are impinging on, and or to 
allow us to have a debate with Mrs. Reiss, Kim, you and others, who claim that vaccines are beneficial, 
and not detrimental, to the wellbeing of all Children of God upon this earth. 
 
In the university’s Mission Statement webpage, regarding your Values, under Compassion, it states, 
“Reflecting the love of God through caring, respect, and empathy.” That is what I expected of 
you and Ms. Kim when I visited you, but I was wrong. You referred to me in a derogatory fashion as 
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an “anti-vaxxer” several times, refusing to give me any time to express my views, and made it clear 
that you did not want to give us a fair opportunity to present our views or debate the vaccine issue. 
When I asked Ms. Kim when it would be a good time to talk about this, she basically said, never. 
 
None of my actions before you and any of your staff, students, and or visitors, while I was visiting, 
were disrespectful or threatening, and yet five minutes after leaving your office I was surrounded by 
security guards, asked to leave and escorted to my vehicle, in a publicly embarrassing and shameful 
way. One of the officers confirmed that they were contacted by radio and asked to get me off campus. 
 
When I first heard of Mrs. Reiss’ presentation, I called the number provided in the publicity sign 
regarding the event (909-558-7478) and the lady that answered confirmed that both students and the 
general public where welcome to go to the Wong Kerlee Conference Center, whether or not a 
presentation was taking place, especially considering how hot it would be outside on that day.  
 
Being that the event was canceled, I decided to film my own presentation to counter Mrs. Reiss’ 
propaganda to convince others to stand behind SB 276 and the child mandatory vaccine agenda. I 
had considered recording outside of the center, but due to the heat, luckily, I was authorized by 
university staff to access the Kerlee Center, and I did. The presentation I did is primarily intended for 
you and Ms. Kim, so that you can understand in a compassionate, caring, and objective way, our 
position as to why we sincerely believe that SB 277 and SB 276 will not result in better health for our 
children, but instead exactly in the opposite: a consistent upward trend in children’s chronic illnesses.  
 
The peaceful and well-intended presentation I did at the Kerlee Center is titled, “Vaccine Facts: Facts 
to Consider Before Deciding If Vaccines Are Safe and Should Be Mandated.” Here is the link: 
 

https://tinyurl.com/PastorRicardo-LomaLindaSpeech 

 
My presentation was done in a manner to present my position, but yet avoid any conflict at the 
university, and at the same time without being disrespectful to your university, its hospital with its 
world-famous accomplishments, or the Seventh-Day Adventist Church and its members. It was a 
mission of God that was placed upon me to seek your help in exposing the truth about vaccination.  
 
Dr. Hart, I am hopeful that you are a man of good, and of God, like probably Ms. Kim and many other 
physicians that believe that vaccines are a safe and effective way to stop disease; but the truth is that 
the major vaccine manufacturers, those we so often hear about in the news that have injured our 
society with their products, like Vioxx and opioid-based substances are lying to and defrauding the 
public, government agencies, medical institutions, and you into believing that their products are safe, 
when in fact all their obvious actions and studies prove the contrary, as outlined in my presentation. 
 
God willing, I hope that you will reconsider your position and will give our community of Advocates 
Against Forced Vaccination an opportunity to present our case in front of the public, cameras rolling, 
and let the facts speak for themselves. I will gladly speak and or meet with you to discuss the possibility 
for such a debate, that even Senator Pan recently agreed to have, when he said in a public statement, 
"An honest, civil debate grounded in science and facts of the merits of legislation is always 
welcome." This is all we have always been asking for, but never granted properly. Please view my 
presentation above and contact me so we can make all necessary arrangements, set rules, and invite 
representatives from both sides to do such a public debate. May God favor the Truth and His Children. 
 
In God I Trust. Respectfully, 
 

Ricardo Beas 
____________________________________ 
Pastor Ricardo Beas 
Natural Law Church of Health and Healing 
 
Additional cc: The Book of Life 
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